

P.O. Box 37 • Greencastle, Indiana 46135-0037 765-658-4800 • www.depauw.edu

September 17, 2021

To The Class of 1972,

It is with great pleasure that I invite you back to DePauw University to celebrate your Class of 1972 50th reunion June 2-5, 2022. We are delighted to host reunion classes from the previous two classes as well for one of the largest celebrations ever. Throughout the weekend, you will have opportunities to connect with alumni from 1972, 1971 and 1970, culminating with a dinner celebrated with your classmates from 1972.

You may recall from your DePauw years the wonder of studying abroad and happy hours at The Fluttering Duck. The stages resounded with the music of the Collegians, Jesus Christ Superstar and Ike and Tina Turner. Your senior year January was defined by the second annual Winter Term, and Little 5 brought great memories and competition to the spring semester.

Many of the wonderful traditions, rigorous learning experiences, and extracurricular activities you remember from DePauw remain, even as the university adapts to meet the changing needs of today's students. Your 50th reunion beckons you to DePauw for a few magical days of renewed friendships and of immersion in the life of the University.

I look forward to welcoming you and your classmates back to campus. DePauw eagerly awaits your return.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Lori S. White

ron's white

President